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January 2019 

 

TO:  KODAK APPROVAL NX/XP Digital Halftone Proofer and APPROVAL consumables Customers & 

Dealers 

 

FROM: Sue Kutay, WW Product Manager, Flexographic Packaging Solutions 

 

SUBJECTS:  End of Service (EOSL) Support for KODAK APPROVAL Digital Halftone Proofer 

End of Sale for KODAK APPROVAL consumables  

 

The time has come to announce the end of support for the KODAK APPROVAL Digital Halftone Proofer 

and the end of sale for the KODAK APPROVAL consumables portfolio. We want to thank you for your 

continued business over the lifetime of this product line. 

 

The attachment A outlines all the product models will be no longer be supported.  

 

Active service contracts will be amended to address this change. Any last-time orders for maintenance 

or spare parts should be placed by 15 May 2019. 


